

September 8, 2021

"Gateway to the Santa Monica Mountains National Recreation Area"

Dear Band Member:

We all hope this email finds you well! The Conejo Valley Community Concert & Jazz Bands' next concert will be on Sunday, November 7, 2021 at 2p.m. at Lindero Canyon Middle School. Bob Hackett will be returning as the Director of both bands. The rehearsal schedule is as follows:

Rehearsals: Agoura High School, 28545 Driver Ave., Agoura Hills (Autoshop)

Tuesdays: 9/28, 10/5, 10/12, 10/19, 10/26 & 11/2

7:00-8:30 pm Concert Band/8:30-9:30 pm Jazz Band

Concert:

Sunday, November 7, 2021 (Call time is 12:30pm for warm up)

2pm Performance at Lindero Canyon Middle School

5844 Larboard Lane, Agoura Hills

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, we have some important information. Please read carefully:

- Per LVUSD guidelines, all participants that step foot on campus must be fully vaccinated to participate in any programs on school grounds!
- Please note that all rehearsals and the performance is completely outside. Rehearsals will be held up the road from the band room in the autoshop.

It is very important that you let us know if you plan on playing and meet all of the criteria listed above. Please contact Bob Hackett at conejovalleyband@gmail.com no later than Friday, September 17, 2021 to let him know if you will be playing. Please make the commitment to be there for every rehearsal.

If you know musicians who would like to join the band, please have them call Nick Newkirk at the Agoura Hills Recreation Center at (818) 597-7361. Also, you can check out our website. Just go to www.conejovalleyband.org or you can like us on Facebook at Conejo Valley Community Band!!

We look forward to seeing you at our first rehearsal on Tuesday, September 28!

The Band Board